
2020 5-18 Update note 
 
While restrictions are gradually lifting in many parts of the US, COVID 19 is just beginning to ramp up in 
smaller, more isolated nations of the world.  First-world countries may have been able to get supplies 
and equipment, even though that was difficult for some places, but the poorer nations already had 
minimal health care.  Now, those countries are faced with overwhelming needs and unattainable or 
unaffordable supplies.  Please pray that God would be merciful, that Christians will remain faithful, and 
that missionaries will be able to proclaim the Gospel of Jesus Christ while they meet needs. 
 
Here is a link to an article that presents a good picture of the challenges for Haiti: 
https://news.trust.org/item/20200515082403-a7zbw.  It is fairly long, and the pictures may be a bit slow 
to come up, but it is worth the delays. 
 
In our Lord’s service, 
  

Dr. Anne 
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